
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Parents Evenings  
Our parents evenings were a great success with staff meeting with the majority of parents/carers.   
If you missed your appointment  we will be in touch to arrange a meeting. 
 
World Book Day 
A big Thank You for all of the World Book Day Quiz returns, we hope you enjoyed taking part,  
congratulations to our winners who are announced overleaf.  It was fabulous to see so many creative 
book characters around school. 
 
World Maths Day 
Once again we were delighted with the effort and imagination shown, the children had an excellent day 
doing even more Maths than usual! 

 
Easter Craft Sessions 
Our annual Easter Craft Sessions will be held on Thursday 30th March this year and Friday 
31st (Year 1 & Year 2) and we would love to see as many parents/carers join their children in 
school for what is sure to be a fun filled time  A letter has been sent out with children outlining 
the afternoon and a copy is also available on the website. 
 

Polite reminder 
The road outside school is a restricted access zone each morning from 8:15am to 9:15 am and each  
afternoon from 2:45am - 3:30pm. This means that you cannot drive along the road during those hours 
unless you are a Blue Badge holder.  
 
Easter Egg Raffle 
Have your purses/wallets at the ready! We will be having an Easter raffle in school. Tickets will be  
available to buy from the school office from 27th March for £1:00 a number . All proceeds will go towards 
school funds. 
 
Huggg Vouchers  
We will be issuing Huggg vouchers for the Easter holidays to those eligible families. Please make sure 
we have your current working contact number in school.  
 
Finally as we head into the final term of and hopefully some warmer weather I would like to wish you all 
a very Happy Easter (when it arrives!) 
 
Please note school closes for the end of term on Friday 31st March at 2:00pm. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
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Holiday or Occasion Date on Which school will 
close 

Date on which school 
will  

reassemble 

Easter 2023 Friday 31st March 2023 Tuesday 18th April 2023 

Summer Mid Term 
2023 

Friday 26th May 2023 Monday 5th June 2023 

Summer 2023 Friday 21st July 2023 Monday 4th September 
2023 

Teacher Training Day  Monday 17th April  Tuesday 18th April 2023 

Additional Bank Holiday  Monday 8th May  Tuesday 9th May 2023 

 

New Delaval Primary took part in the first Lego League for North Tyne-
side and Northumberland on Wednesday 15th March at the Village Hotel 
and won the Innovation Award!  Our pupils had to give a presentation 
about their Lego League Journey and answer questions from a judging 
panel! A fantastic achievement! We are so proud of you! 





 Year 5 Hoops4Health 
Year 5 were invited to participate in the Newcastle  

Eagles 2022-2023 Hoops4Health Programme. 
The programme provides a healthy living programme with profes-

sional sporting role models, using basketball as an activity to convey 
a range of positive health messages to young people in primary 

schools, including the importance of keeping physically active and 
leading a healthy lifestyle.  

 

 World Book Day Quiz Winners  

Congratulations to  

• Lucy in Reception Class 

• Thomas in Year 1 

• Lola in Year 6 

• Franco & Mariella’s mum 

Red Nose Day  

Thank you for your donations  

New Delaval Primary  raised  

 

£148.74 

New Delaval Primary is involved in  

There is so much happening at New Delaval  
 

Follow us @ newdelprimary 


